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2025 Water Service Line Replacement Project 
Week of June 9, 2025 Locations 

Traverse City – Residents and businesses should be aware that Team Elmer’s, in coordination 
with the City of Traverse City Water/Wastewater Maintenance Division, has begun the 2025 
replacement of private galvanized water lines that were once hooked to lead. The water service 
replacement line project kicked off the week of May 2025 and will be completed in fall of 2025.   

The week of June 9th, the project will be conducted on the 300 block of S. Cedar, 800 and 900 
blocks of Seventh, 300 block of S. Spruce, and the 700 block of Sixth.  

The work will cause sidewalk and intermittent street closures. This work will generate dust and 
noise, and may cause disruptions to pedestrian, bicycle, and vehicular traffic with intermittent 
closures of sidewalks and streets. Appropriate signage will be in place, and access to all homes 
and businesses will be maintained at all times. If possible, please use alternate routes avoiding 
this area to reduce congestion, delay, and promote worker safety. 

We would like to thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation.  Please contact the 
Water/Wastewater Maintenance Division at (231) 922-4923 x 2 if you have any questions or 
concerns regarding the work. 

To learn more about the Water Service Replacement Line Project, visit, 
https://www.traversecitymi.gov/projects/water-and-sewer-improvements.html 
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